

ty lockhart <tylockhart1@gmail.com>

Heritage Park

1 message

Jane K. Dickinson < janekdickinson@gmail.com> To: Ty Lockhart <tylockhart1@gmail.com>

Tue, Jul 12, 2022 at 3:40 PM

Hello, Ty.

Good to see you this morning at J&J.

I am writing to let you know that Randall and I reviewed your mailing and we agree that your proposed plan looks like a good compromise.

We are wondering if this means there will not be any development of the parcels on either side of the entrance - ever - or just for now.

We are not able to attend the meeting, and wanted to let you know our thoughts.

Thanks for all your work on this.

Jane Randall Hannaway

Jane K. Dickinson, RN, PhD, CDCES janekdickinson@gmail.com www.janekdickinson.com www.facebook.com/DiabetesBalance www.twitter.com/janekdickinson